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By electronic filing 

 

December 14, 2010 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli, 

Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
Pre-Approval of Cost Consequences of Three Long-Term Transportation Contracts 
A request for update to Union’s response to CME Interrogatory No. 7 
Board File No.: EB-2010-0300 
Our File No.: 339583-000090 

TransCanada PipeLines Limited (“TCPL”) recently filed an Application with the National 
Energy Board (“NEB”) for approval of interim tolls effective January 1, 2011. 

We are writing to request that Union update its response to Attachments 1 and 2 of CME 
Interrogatory No. 7, Exhibit B2.7, to show the results of using the long-haul and short-haul 
interim tolls TCPL is asking the Board to approve effective January 1, 2011.  This request is in 
accordance with Union’s response to CME Interrogatory No. 5, Exhibit B2.5, wherein Union 
indicated that information in TCPL’s Application to the NEB would be disclosed once the 
Application had been filed. 

Please let us know if any further information is required to support this request for an updated 
response to CME Interrogatory No. 7. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C. 
 
PCT\slc 
c. Karen Hockin (Union) 
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